
Stop trying to protect Monsanto.  That horrible company is polluting, and destroying organic 

farms AND health.  Roundup is now being found in baby’s umbilical blood!!!  The only reason 

Monsanto wants GMO’s is so they can sell more roundup and pesticides.   Why are they trying 

to control seeds?   It is absolutely orwellian and terrifying. 

 

Please vote against HB 2509.  Please do the right thing, 

Diane Taudvin 

1098 school house rd. 

Talent Or. 97540 
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